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If you would like to write an article for the newsletter, 
please pass it onto your youth worker and we will en-
deavour to add it to the next edition. it can be about 
yourself, a hobby, an interest, anything really!!!! 

National Sexual 
Health Week 

Runs from the 9th—13th February and it’s 
a good time of year to think about your own 

sexual health and to remind your friends 
about their's. 

We will be running an information session 
for young ladies on the 12th of February, 

please talk to your youth worker if you 
would like to attend. 

 
If you would like to talk to someone about 
STI’s and Contraception you can  call or 
visit Quarry health clinic on 9227 1444 , 

170 Aberdeen Street Northbridge  
If you want to talk to someone regarding  
sexuality you can call Freedom centre on 

9482 0000, 93 Brisbane street, Perth. 

Just before 
Christmas we 

had our annual 
Christmas party.  
The day includ-
ed a BBQ, pre-
sents from Fa-
ther Christmas, 
giant games, 

sailing catama-
rans and face 
painting from 

CREATE. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In January we hosted a dinner for 30 members of Busselton Youth Ad-
visory Council (YAC) at the Beacon men's homeless shelter in Perth. 
Charmaine did welcome to country followed by 4 presentations includ-
ing a speech from Andre explaining TSS. He did a great job, good work 
Andre! YAC presented on some of the work they have been doing in-
cluding a drugs awareness video called ‘Above the Influence YAC’ view 
it on You Tube www.youtube.com/watch?v=PByU6p9Ui28. We then all 
sat down together and enjoyed a 3 course meal. Thank you to Bella, 
Juan and Sunday for also coming and representing TSS. :-) 



Play us a song Sunday!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In January we went Stand up Paddle Board-

ing at Point Walter  

On Wednesday, January 28th a group of young people and staff took a catamaran boat over to 
Carnac Island for a day of swimming, snorkelling, kayaking and stand up paddle boarding. They 
were visited by some fury sea lions; saw dolphins, flying fish, stingrays and an array of other sea 
life. Some went to explore the caves while others enjoyed the sunshine on the deck while hav-
ing a BBQ lunch on board. Great day was had by all and looking forward to next years trip!!  
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Sexual health Word search competition—

below is 16 words - one of these words is NOT in the word 
search—first one to call Celina on 08 9328 1600 with the cor-

rect answer will win a prize :)  good luck 
Love  Pregnancy  HepatitisB Herpes  Health  HIV 
Condom Sexuality  Partner  Caring STI  Kiss 
Valentines Contraception Safety Cuddle    

Upcoming evens and activities 
Wednesday 25th February—a trip to Penguin island—

talk to your youth worker  or kym to book your 

space.  

Fringe festival— for some really cool free and cheap events throughout February 

check  out www.fringeworld.com.au  

Careers advice—come meet Dan at the office for some advice on your future, 

he is here every Tuesday. Talk to your youth worker to make an appointment. 


